
Faculty Meeting 
Tuesday, May 13, 2014 

 
The meeting was called to order by Dean David Herring at 3:10 p.m. 
 
Faculty: George Bach, Reed Benson, Camille Carey, Barbara Creel, James Ellis, 

Eileen Gauna, David Herring, Scott Hughes, April Land, John LaVelle, 
Jennifer Law, Nathalie Martin, Alfred Mathewson, Jennifer Moore, 
Michael Norwood, Aliza Organick, Sergio Pareja, Gordon Rahn, Alex 
Ritchie, Leo Romero, David Stout, Carol Suzuki, Sherri Thomas, Gloria 
Valencia-Weber, Peter Winograd, Jeanette Wolfley 

 
Attending Via Conference Call – Yael Cannon 
 
Staff: Raylene Weis, Jeffery Dubinski-Neessen, Stephanie Grant, Heather 

Harrington, Cyndi Johnson, Hannah Parker, Bonnie Stepleton, Mitzi Vigil 
 
Announcements 

I. Announcements 
•  The Peter A. Winograd Endowed Annual Scholarship in Law – Eric Knapp 

(’98) made a gift of $25,000 to establish the scholarship. 
 
 

Discussion Item – Southwest Indian Law Clinic and the Law & Indigenous Peoples 
Program – Associate Dean Christine Zuni Cruz and Professor Barbara Creel – 
Discussion of the proposal to operate SILC as a more autonomous clinic section that was 
distributed prior to this meeting, along with the School’s response to House 
Memorial 34. 
 
Discussion Item – Curriculum Committee – Professor Steven Homer – discussion of 
the classification of course offerings based on curricular priorities, and the use of these 
classifications for curricular planning in future years. 
 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:55 p.m. 
 


